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Dear Sir/Madam 

 

I write  regarding the proposed boundary  changes  to the Fermoy electoral area and 

especially  the parish of Ballyhea. 

As a life long resident of the parish  I find it hard to believe someone thinks it advisable to 

split the smallest parish in Cork in to 3 electoral area's  giving the 1000 residents  over12 

councillors  to interact with 

As a small parish we band together  work together  and unite to foster a community spirit  to 

often beat much bigger rival's  in sport culture and politics 

 We beg you to reconsider your decision  to keep us together  politically  so we can fight for 

our future   

 

Thanking you 

 

Tom O Regan 

Ballyhea Community Council 

 


